
Climate walkout Part 2: 

As with the last walkout - this is not a TDSB sanctioned field trip, however as this is a cause that 

is very important to our youth we will ensure that if students do intend to participate - they will 

not be penalized for missed classwork.Our staff will refrain 

from covering new material, scheduling test etc. on Friday. Student’s that do remain in 

school will continue to follow their regular timetable and have the benefit of their teachers 

being available for extra help, review etc. It is our understanding that UFA student’s that intend 

to participate will 

leave the school between 10 a.m. and 10:45 a.m. Student’s with Parent Permission will be 

marked as excused, 

students that leave without parental permission will be marked absent. Please take the 

opportunity  to review safe practices that student’s should follow If they intend to participate in 

the walkout.  

If you intend to provide permission - please send a note to the school, or phone the school 

and ask to speak with Joe-Anne.  

A note from Jed our Student Council Student advocate: 

A reminder to everyone participating in Friday's Climate Strike: students are expected to attend 

their first period (F) class and the first 15 minutes of their second period (E) class. We will all be 

walking out at 10:45. Students who will not be participating on the walk but wish to support 

the cause may choose to wear green tops to support the cause, or UFA uniform. I look forward 

to seeing you all at Queen's Park on Friday to take a stand for our planet. 
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